
 

 

 

Are you interested in serving our school community 

through the Ola High Local School Council? 

 

The purpose of the Local School Council is intended to bring communities and schools 

closer together in a spirit of cooperation to solve difficult education problems, improve 

academic achievement, provide support for teachers and principals, and bring parents 

into the school-based decision making process. 

 

Membership includes four parents/guardians of students enrolled in Ola High School, 

two of whom shall be business persons, so that parents make up the majority of the 

council.  There shall be two certificated teachers who are employed at the school, and 

the principal is automatically appointed to the council by virtue of his position as 

designated leader of the school. 

 

The term of office for all elected members to the council is two years and annual 

training if provided and required of new members. 

 

Meetings for the 2019-2020 school year are scheduled for September 11, October 9, 

November 6, January 15, February 12, March 11, April 15, and May 13 at Ola High 

School from 11:00 a.m. until 12:00 p.m. in the school’s Media Center. 

Please email dshedd@henry.k12.ga.us if you are interested in standing for election no 

later than Thursday, August 15, 2019 at 4:00 p.m. You must include your name, the 

name(s) of your student(s), and a brief description of how you will support the work of 

Ola High School.  If employed outside the home, please provide the name of your 

employer (this is only for information as identification of business membership). 

Voting shall take place online through the Infinite Campus Parent Portal August 19-23.  
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